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Comments: I am one of the many people in the snowmachining community that uses the land on the peninsula

for my winter recreation activity. The lands are already very limited on where we can ride and limiting it any

further will greatly hurt us. I do not have a problem with the standards for snow depth requirements to perfect

vegetation damage. That part of the runs makes sense for protecting the land where we will ride, bit if we have a

hiking trail that is the access to the area, we should be able to use the trail even in low snow levels as long as

there is good snow cover at elevation. I've hiked the trails in the summer and sleds do not damage the frozen

trails hardly at all, walking on them seems to do as much damage. That being said however, when people don't

stick to the trails, and venture off, that does puss me off, and I completely understand when you close trails

because of people not staying on the trails. Please do not limit our land any more if, at the least keep it the same

as how we have it now. I believe the proposed map area A is the closest to what we currently have and restricts

the least amount of land. If any of the other proposed areas are put into service that will close down the snow

river access to nelly wan, me and all my riding buddies will be greatly disappointed, because that is one of our

favorite areas. Please do not limit our land any more. Winters are getting shorter and riding is already limited do

to snow fall, please do not limit it any more. Thanks. 


